
 
 

Aten�on Greene County Residents!  
 
 
 
Did you know that it is ILLEGAL in New York State to transport your waste 
without properly tarping it? 
 
Not only is it required by law, but tarping your waste helps keep our roads clean 
and prevents trash from flying out of your vehicle while you’re transpor�ng it.  
 
When you are transpor�ng your waste to the Greene County Transfer Sta�ons, 
please make sure to securely tarp all your trash before hi�ng the road. 
 
Remember, there will be fines imposed if this prac�ce persists, so please ensure 
compliance for the well-being of our community. 
 
Let's work together to keep our roadways and community clean. 
 
Thank you for your coopera�on. 
 
 


